
From: Madeleine Beresford
To: Secretary, BPUBoard [BPU]
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Docket No. GO23020099
Date: Friday, September 1, 2023 5:55:00 PM

To Whom It May Concern;

We have all seen the effects of climate change and must do everything in our power to mitigate our footprint on this
earth. BPU must not give the green light to any fossil fuel projects unless necessary for maintaining current
distribution systems. We must move forward to implement the State's clean energy goals.

Sincerely,

Madeleine Beresford

158 Hope Street
Ridgewood Nj 07450
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